December 15, 1999

Mr. John Bitove Jr.
President
Toronto Olympic Bid Corporation
20 Queen's Quay West, Suite 580
Toronto, ON M5J 1A7

Dear John,

On October 29, 1999, Doug Hamilton, Chair of Sports & Venues Committee, wrote me advising that the Bid Committee has identified Exhibition Place as a potential venue for the Olympics 2008 games.

Dianne Young, Interim General Manager of Exhibition Place, has since communicated with Doug Hamilton (copies attached) inviting him to attend either the January 28th or the February 18th meeting of the Board of Governors.

The whole matter of Toronto's Olympic 2008 Bid will be discussed by the Toronto City Council at its meeting in February 2000.

This will confirm this morning's telephone conversation between your Bid Office Administrator, Angela Trunfio, and Sito Mungcal of Exhibition Place confirming Mr. Doug Hamilton's, attendance at the Board's meeting on January 28, 2000. Mr. Hamilton's attendance and participation at this meeting will allow the Board and its staff time to prepare for the Toronto Council meeting in February 2000. Our Board meetings are held in the Queen Elizabeth Building, Fountain Dining Room. We start at 8:30 a.m. however, I understand that Sito and Angela have agreed on a 9:30 presentation from Mr. Hamilton.

John, I hope you too can attend our January 28th Board meeting. It will be nice to see you again.

Sincerely,

Joe Pantalone

Chair

Cc: Dianne Young

Fatima Scagnol

99ltrsBitoveOLYMPICS · SitoMungcal

